This is a decision paper

MEMO TO:

Members of the Board of Education

FROM:

Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:

July 11, 2012
RE:


CIITS Coaches Increment (from the Race To The Top Grant)
The Hardin County School District was recently awarded funds from the federal Race To The Top Grant in the amount of $128,404.00, to be spent over a three year period between 2012-2015 on the implementation of the Continuous Instructional Improvement Technology System (CIITS).  As part of the application process, HCS developed a plan for use of the funds, called a “Scope of Work” agreement, which was approved by the Hardin County Board of Education at its special meeting on March 28th, 2012.  The Scope of Work agreement details how our district will hire two CIITS coaches in each elementary and middle school building, three CIITS coaches in each of our high schools, and one CIITS coach at the Brown Street Educational Center.  These coaches will be paid an increment of $750 per year for the next three years to assist teachers in the implementation of CIITS.  The stipends will be paid directly from the grant money, and no general fund money will be required.  It is necessary for the Board to approve the addition of this increment to the salary schedule before the beginning of implementation of this grant.
Recommended motion

I move that the board of education approve the addition of an increment of $750 per year to be paid to CIITS coaches in each building through the Race To The Top Grant.
